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From the Desk of the Chancellor, January 30, 2012

Now that Executive Vice Chancellor Uday Sukhatme has

announced his plans to join Pace University as provost,

effective May 21, we have moved to form a search committee

for his successor. We do not want to lose any of our

momentum, and we want to select a successor who can

continue improving our academic programs.

I met with the search committee at its initial meeting last

Wednesday. The committee chair, Dean Bill Blomquist, and I

are deeply committed to securing a highly qualified and diverse

applicant pool for this key position. We are conducting a

national search using a search firm represented by Ted

Marchese of AGB Search. You can view information about the

search and follow its progress by consulting the Executive

Searches Web site, which is being updated.

Listed below is the membership of the search committee.

Please share your thoughts about potential candidates and

ideal qualifications with the committee.

Faculty:

William Blomquist, Chair

Dean, School of Liberal Arts

Anne S. Belcher

Associate Professor and Chair

Department of Environments for Health

School of Nursing

Catherine Bonser-Neal

Associate Professor of Finance

Kelley School of Business

Karen E. Bravo

Professor of Law

John S. Grimes Fellow and Dean’s Fellow

IU McKinney School of Law-Indianapolis

Andrew D. Gavrin

Chair & Associate Professor

Department of Physics

School of Science

Maryellen E. Gusic

Executive Associate Dean for Educational Affairs

Delores and John Read Professor of Medical Education

Professor of Pediatrics

School of Medicine

Stephen Hundley

Associate Dean for Academic Affairs and Undergraduate Programs

School of Engineering and Technology

Diane Brown
IUPUI Office of Communications &
Marketing
317-274-2195
habrown@iupui.edu
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Khaula Murtadha

Associate Vice Chancellor for Lifelong Learning

Executive Director of Community Learning Network

L. Jack Windsor

Associate Professor of Oral Biology

School of Dentistry

Administration:

Ken Durgans

Assistant Chancellor for Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion

Community:

Chief Justice Randall Shepard

Indiana Supreme Court

Purdue University:

Beverly Davenport Sypher

Vice Provost for Faculty Affairs

Susan Bulkeley Butler Chair for Leadership Excellence

Purdue University

Staff Representative:

Teresa McCurry

University Library – Office of the Dean

IUPUI Staff Council Parliamentarian

Student Representative:

Janice D. Vinson

3rd-Year Ph.D. Student

IU School of Social Work

Graduate Assistant

McNair Scholars Program

IUPUI Center for Research & Learning

Comments? Write chancllr@iupui.edu. 
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